
  among 4793 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  among 4793 # sugkrino {soong-kree'-no}; from 4862 and 2919; to
judge of one thing in connection with another, i.e. combine
(spiritual ideas with appropriate expressions) or collate (one
person with another by way of contrast or resemblance): --
compare {among} (with).[ql

  another 4299 # prokrima {prok'-ree-mah}; from a compound of
4253 and 2919; a prejudgment (prejudice), i.e. prepossession: --
prefer one before {another}.[ql

  ask 0350 # anakrino {an-ak-ree'-no}; from 303 and 2919;
properly, to scrutinize, i.e. (by implication) investigate,
interrogate, determine: -- {ask}, question, discern, examine,
judge, search.[ql

  at 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to (sue {at} the) law, ordain, call in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  avenge 2917 # krima {kree'-mah}; from 2919; a decision (the
function or the effect, for or against ["crime"]): -- {avenge},
condemned, condemnation, damnation, + go to law, judgment.[ql

  avenge 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- {avenge}, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
 esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call in question,
 sentence to, think.[ql

  be 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
{be} partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  before 4299 # prokrima {prok'-ree-mah}; from a compound of
4253 and 2919; a prejudgment (prejudice), i.e. prepossession: --
prefer one {before} another.[ql

  call 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, {call} in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  compare 4793 # sugkrino {soong-kree'-no}; from 4862 and 2919;
to judge of one thing in connection with another, i.e. combine
(spiritual ideas with appropriate expressions) or collate (one
person with another by way of contrast or resemblance): --
{compare} among (with).[ql

  conclude 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.
e. decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try,
condemn, punish: -- avenge, {conclude}, condemn, damn, decree,
determine, esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call
in question, sentence to, think.[ql

  condemn 2632 # katakrino {kat-ak-ree'-no}; from 2596 and 2919;
to judge against, i.e. sentence: -- {condemn}, damn.[ql
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  condemn 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
 decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try,
condemn, punish: -- avenge, conclude, {condemn}, damn, decree,
determine, esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call
in question, sentence to, think.[ql

  condemnation 2917 # krima {kree'-mah}; from 2919; a decision
(the function or the effect, for or against ["crime"]): --
avenge, condemned, {condemnation}, damnation, + go to law,
judgment.[ql

  condemned 2917 # krima {kree'-mah}; from 2919; a decision (the
function or the effect, for or against ["crime"]): -- avenge,
{condemned}, condemnation, damnation, + go to law, judgment.[ql

  contend 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- {contend}, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  damn 2632 # katakrino {kat-ak-ree'-no}; from 2596 and 2919; to
judge against, i.e. sentence: -- condemn, {damn}.[ql

  damn 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, {damn}, decree, determine,
 esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call in question,
 sentence to, think.[ql

  damnation 2917 # krima {kree'-mah}; from 2919; a decision (the
function or the effect, for or against ["crime"]): -- avenge,
condemned, condemnation, {damnation}, + go to law, judgment.[ql

  decree 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, {decree}, determine,
 esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call in question,
 sentence to, think.[ql

  determine 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.
e. decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try,
condemn, punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree,
{determine}, esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call
in question, sentence to, think.[ql

  differ 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) {differ}(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  discern 0350 # anakrino {an-ak-ree'-no}; from 303 and 2919;
properly, to scrutinize, i.e. (by implication) investigate,
interrogate, determine: -- ask, question, {discern}, examine,
judge, search.[ql

  discern 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), {discern}, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql
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  doubt 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, {doubt}, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  examine 0350 # anakrino {an-ak-ree'-no}; from 303 and 2919;
properly, to scrutinize, i.e. (by implication) investigate,
interrogate, determine: -- ask, question, discern, {examine},
judge, search.[ql

  feign 5271 # hupokrinomai {hoop-ok-rin'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 5259 and 2919; to decide (speak or act) under a false part,
i.e. (figuratively) dissemble (pretend): -- {feign}.[ql

  give 1948 # epikrino {ep-ee-kree'-no}; from 1909 and 2919; to
adjudge: -- {give} sentence.[ql

  go 2917 # krima {kree'-mah}; from 2919; a decision (the
function or the effect, for or against ["crime"]): -- avenge,
condemned, condemnation, damnation, + {go} to law, judgment.[ql

  go 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, {go} to (sue at the) law, ordain, call in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  in 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call {in}
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  judge 0350 # anakrino {an-ak-ree'-no}; from 303 and 2919;
properly, to scrutinize, i.e. (by implication) investigate,
interrogate, determine: -- ask, question, discern, examine,
{judge}, search.[ql

  judge 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, {judge},
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  judge 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, {judge}, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  judge 2923 # krites {kree-tace'}; from 2919; a judge (genitive
case or specially): -- {judge}.[ql

  judgment 2917 # krima {kree'-mah}; from 2919; a decision (the
function or the effect, for or against ["crime"]): -- avenge,
condemned, condemnation, damnation, + go to law, {judgment}.[ql

  law 2917 # krima {kree'-mah}; from 2919; a decision (the
function or the effect, for or against ["crime"]): -- avenge,
condemned, condemnation, damnation, + go to {law}, judgment.[ql

  law 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
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decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) {law}, ordain, call in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  make 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, {make} (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  make 1469 # egkrino {eng-kree'-no}; from 1722 and 2919; to
judge in, i.e. count among: -- {make} of the number.[ql

  number 1469 # egkrino {eng-kree'-no}; from 1722 and 2919; to
judge in, i.e. count among: -- make of the {number}.[ql

  of 1469 # egkrino {eng-kree'-no}; from 1722 and 2919; to judge
in, i.e. count among: -- make {of} the number.[ql

  one 4299 # prokrima {prok'-ree-mah}; from a compound of 4253
and 2919; a prejudgment (prejudice), i.e. prepossession: --
prefer {one} before another.[ql

  ordain 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, {ordain}, call in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  partial 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
{partial}, stagger, waver.[ql

  prefer 4299 # prokrima {prok'-ree-mah}; from a compound of
4253 and 2919; a prejudgment (prejudice), i.e. prepossession: --
{prefer} one before another.[ql

  pure 1506 # eilikrines {i-lik-ree-nace'}; from heile (the
sun's ray) and 2919; judged by sunlight, i.e. tested as genuine
(figuratively): -- {pure}, sincere.[ql

  question 0350 # anakrino {an-ak-ree'-no}; from 303 and 2919;
properly, to scrutinize, i.e. (by implication) investigate,
interrogate, determine: -- ask, {question}, discern, examine,
judge, search.[ql

  question 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.
e. decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try,
condemn, punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree,
determine, esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call
in {question}, sentence to, think.[ql

  search 0350 # anakrino {an-ak-ree'-no}; from 303 and 2919;
properly, to scrutinize, i.e. (by implication) investigate,
interrogate, determine: -- ask, question, discern, examine,
judge, {search}.[ql

  sentence 1948 # epikrino {ep-ee-kree'-no}; from 1909 and 2919;
to adjudge: -- give {sentence}.[ql

  sentence 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.
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e. decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try,
condemn, punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree,
determine, esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call
in question, {sentence} to, think.[ql

  sincere 1506 # eilikrines {i-lik-ree-nace'}; from heile (the
sun's ray) and 2919; judged by sunlight, i.e. tested as genuine
(figuratively): -- pure, {sincere}.[ql

  stagger 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
partial, {stagger}, waver.[ql

  sue 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to ({sue} at the) law, ordain, call in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  the 1469 # egkrino {eng-kree'-no}; from 1722 and 2919; to
judge in, i.e. count among: -- make of {the} number.[ql

  the 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to (sue at {the}) law, ordain, call in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  think 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call in question,
sentence to, {think}.[ql

  to 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make ({to}) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  to 2917 # krima {kree'-mah}; from 2919; a decision (the
function or the effect, for or against ["crime"]): -- avenge,
condemned, condemnation, damnation, + go {to} law, judgment.[ql

  to 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go to (sue at the) law, ordain, call in question,
sentence {to}, think.[ql

  to 2919 # krino {kree'-no}; properly, to distinguish, i.e.
decide (mentally or judicially); by implication, to try, condemn,
 punish: -- avenge, conclude, condemn, damn, decree, determine,
esteem, judge, go {to} (sue at the) law, ordain, call in
question, sentence to, think.[ql

  waver 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
partial, stagger, {waver}.[ql
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  with 4793 # sugkrino {soong-kree'-no}; from 4862 and 2919; to
judge of one thing in connection with another, i.e. combine
(spiritual ideas with appropriate expressions) or collate (one
person with another by way of contrast or resemblance): --
compare among ({with}).[ql

 

~~~~~~
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